
 
 

Pastoral Coordinator, 
St Michael's Parish, Hurstville. 

St Michael's Parish, Hurstville is 
seeking applications for the role of 

Pastoral Coordinator.  This position is a 
full-time role and based in Hurstville.  

Applications to Anthony Spata, 
Polding Centre, Level 5, 

133 Liverpool Street, Sydney 2000 or 
anthony.spata@ado.syd.catholic.org.au. 

Enquiries on 9390 5317. 
Applications close 2 June 2008. 

The 2nd annual Aboriginal Art Sale 
will be held at St Patrick’s Hall 

51-59 Allawah Street, Blacktown 
on Friday, 30th May, 2008 

commencing at 7.30pm for the 
Official Opening with drinks to follow. 

The show continues on Saturday, 
31st May from 10.00am to 3.00pm. 

Proceeds of the sale will aid the 
aboriginal people of Central Australia 
ARS Musica Australis, WYD08 and The 
Clergy Fund of the Parramatta Diocese. 

Lithuania - Just the Facts! 
 

The Weather 
∗ The average temperature in Lithuania in 

July (the warmest month) is 17.20C and 
in January (the coldest month) is -4.80C. 

∗ The average annual rainfall is 800mm 
(31 inches), this is lower in the inland 
areas. 

Some Notable Sporting Achievements 
∗ The Lithuanian Basketball Team won the 

bronze medal at the Olympic Games in 
Sydney in 2000. 

∗ The mountaineer Vladas Vitkauskas 
climbed the highest peaks on each 

 continent in the world between the years 
 1993 and 1996 and raised the Lithuanian 
 flag at the summit of each climb. 

Journey of Faith  
Presenter: 

Sr Bridie O’Connell RSJ 
 

Course Outline: 
During these 4 Sessions we  

will address some key questions 
about Faith. 

 
Week 1 

How can a Faith orientation shed 
light on some of the puzzling 

questions of our lives? 
 

Week 2 
How does Faith develop across 

the human lifespan? 
Can our experience of God vary at 

different stages of life? 
 

Week 3 
What are the 'pressure points' 

on Faith in today's climate 
of unbelief? 

 
Week 4 

How to sow the seeds of Faith 
for future generations. 

 
Venue: 

Institute for Mission 
1-5 Marion Street, Blacktown. 

Dates: 
Mondays - June 2, 16, 23 & 30 

Time: 
10.00am – 1.00pm 

Cost: 
$40.00 

 
 

 Bookings essential: 9831 4911      
Email: ifm@tpg.com.au   

 
 

Kincoppal - Rose Bay 
School of the Sacred Heart 

Independent P-12 Boarding 
and Day School 

Prospective and interested families 
are invited to attend a Principal's 

Presentation and Information Session 
on Education and Boarding at 

Kincoppal - Rose Bay at St Brigid’s 
Hall, Brisbane Street, Dubbo at 

10.15am on Sunday, 1 June 2008. 
RSVP & all enquiries: 
Geraldine Kondilios, 
Admissions Assistant 

Kincoppal - Rose Bay School 
New South Head Rd, Rose Bay 2029 

Phone: 9388 6000 
Email: admissions@krb.nsw.edu.au  

www.krb.nsw.edu.au 

CHANGE, LOSS AND 
GRIEF SEMINAR  

The Diocesan Ministry 
to Solo Parents is conducting a 

Seminar on change, loss and grief on 
Thursday, 5th June 

from 10.00 am to 2.30 pm at the 
Diocesan Assembly Centre, 

1-5 Marion Street, Blacktown. 
 

This Seminar will provide the 
opportunity to explore some of the 
effects of change, loss and grief in 
our lives and look at ways in which 

we can best deal with these 
experiences.  This Seminar is open 
to people from all parishes in the 

Diocese who either have experienced 
a loss of any kind, or who are 
ministering to others who are 

grieving.  RSVP Sr Eileen Quade 
(9890 2968) or equade@bigpond.com 

Ever Slept in A Bishop’s Bedchamber? 
GOOD NIGHT AND GOD BLESS - The modern traveller's bible. 

Travellers and pilgrims seeking a unique experience can now uncover the 
ancient secrets of convents and monasteries around Europe. 

We reveal these atmospheric and affordable places that accommodate 
tourists or those pursuing a pilgrimage or spiritual retreat.  

 

Suitable for the traveller, the pious and the curious alike, this user-friendly 
travel guide provides accommodation, local tourist information, places of   
pilgrimage, travel tidbits and anecdotes against a fascinating backdrop of  

history and religion.  More details are available from the website: 
www.goodnightandgodbless.com   

University Student Accommodation - Applications Now Open 
Sancta Sophia College is a friendly and vibrant residential college for 

undergraduate women and post-graduate men and women.  The College is set 
in beautiful grounds on campus at the University of Sydney and is open to 
those studying at any of the universities in Sydney.  Sancta offers students 

the opportunity for intellectual development and companionship. 
You are welcome to tour the College on our Open Days, 

Saturday, 30 August, 2008 and Tuesday, 6 January, 2009. 
For more information and details about applications and scholarships, 

please see the website or contact Mrs Jacqui Ingram on 02 9577 2100 or 
email:sancta@mail.usyd.edu.au 

www.sanctasophiacollege.edu.au 


